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The Israeli NB votes No on progression of ISO/IEC 14496-10 FCD do DIS at the coming meeting in Awaji (December 02) for the following reasons:

a) There are quite a few technical issues still open

b) The state of the text is not yet at a completeness and coherency level appropriate for a DIS.

We note that the latest study draft which was output from the Geneva meeting (JVT-E146d37) is much better than the original FCD document but has still to integrate all technical decisions that will be made in the Awaji meeting and improved. The following are some of the items that need clarifications:

1) The relationships between the various formats of the top video syntax layer, and a unified approach to its interaction with the "system" layer.

2) A unified approach to error resilience.

3) A unified approach to the time-wise aspects of progressive and interlaced fields and frames.

4) A unified approach to bitstream and decoder conformance.

If all open issues will be closed in the Awaji meeting and integrated into a complete and coherent document, progression should be considered again at the next meeting (March 03).

